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STAIRCASE HOUSE 

WEDNESDAY 28TH MARCH 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Wednesday 28th March Year 2 will be going to Staircase House for the day. It is a seventeenth century 
house in Stockport. The children will have a tour of the house, dress up, learn about seventeenth century 
house construction and be involved in making a wattle and daub panel.  
 
We will be leaving school straight after morning register and will return in time for home time at 3.15 pm. 
The children will need to take a packed lunch, including a drink, in a small bag. No glass bottles please. 
Children must wear school uniform as usual and have appropriate footwear and a coat. 
 
As you know, we always ask for a voluntary contribution to help offset the cost of the visit. For this visit the 
cost will be £17.56 for the cost of the ticket, transport and supervision. Unfortunately, if this voluntary 
contribution is not forthcoming then the visit will not be able to take place.  
 

Please pay and grant parental permission for the visit using the school shop on Parentmail PMX or 
alternatively complete the slip below and return the money to the school office. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Weatherby 
Class Teacher 
 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Staircase House – Year 2 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the visit to Staircase House on Wednesday 28th March 2018 
and enclose a voluntary contribution of £17.56 to cover the cost. 
 
 
Signed………………………………………………… Child’s name…………………………………. 
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